
Penhold Elementary School
~A Great Place to Learn~

Box 130, Penhold, Alberta
T0M-1R0
Phone: 403-886-4390 Fax:403-886-5429

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

Welcome to the 2021/2022 school year! It is the time of our year when we begin our fundraising
campaign with ADmazing $avings. This fundraiser is used to fund our many student activities such
as student recognition and class field trip costs. All money raised goes directly back to the students
for student activities in this calendar year.

The Fundraising Campaign runs from Wednesday, September 1 st to Friday, October 15th, 2021. The
booklets cost $25.00 each, and offer savings on everyday items for everyone in your family!

* This is our biggest fundraiser of the school year! All money raised by the students goes directly
into a field trip fund to subsidize the cost of the field trips for students. This is an excellent way to
pour money into class field trip budgets and pay for the high costs of transportation.

*For every Ticket Pac sold, $12.50 is earned for the school. These coupon books are highly sought
after by friends, family and co-workers because of the huge savings found in these coupons. There
are coupon books for the Red Deer area, the Calgary area and the Edmonton area and Southern
Alberta. All four of these areas can be purchased from our students. There are hundreds of
discounts on Food, Entertainment, Recreation and more!

How to sell Coupon Books….

● Students ask people if they would like to purchase a Coupon Book.
● Students collect the information and money from those wishing to purchase and place

the money in the envelope provided. Cash and Cheque will be accepted. Cheques need
to be made payable to Chinook’s Edge School Division.

● Students return the order form and money to their teacher and receive the Coupon
Booklet.

● Students deliver the Coupon Booklets they have received immediately to those who
purchased them.

Thank you so much for your continued support of the school and the many programs that benefit
our students. If you have any questions regarding this fundraiser please contact us at the school.

Respectfully,
PES Team

Mrs. Lisa Baird- Principal            Mrs. Giselle Meyer-Vice Principal


